
Dear Valued WIC Guest, 

We are delighted to extend a warm welcome to you at the Baltimore Marriott Waterfront 

Hotel. It is our privilege to serve as the host hotel for the celebration of 50 distinguished years 

of the Special Supplemental Nutrition Program for Women, Infants, and Children program. We 

sincerely hope that you will take full advantage of the enlightening educational sessions, 

exceptional networking opportunities, and outstanding exhibitions that this event has to offer. 

While the GSA rates have increased, the Baltimore Marriott Waterfront is proud to honor the 

$137 rate for valued guests attending NWA's Nutrition Education and 

Breastfeeding Conference. We hope this commitment enhances your experience, and we hope 

you keep this in mind when completing your satisfaction survey for the Marriott. 

Once again, our staff is eager to serve you, and we are committed to making this celebration a 

truly memorable experience. Welcome! We are genuinely pleased to have you with us. 

Thank you,  

Baltimore Marriott Waterfront Leadership Team 


